
    June 2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

                               
   

  1 
 
No Prairie Village  
Bible Study 
  (Pastor Galen gone) 

2 

 

No Adult Bible Study 
     
(Pastor Galen gone) 

3 

 

 
(Pastor Galen Gone) 

 

 

 
(Pastor Galen Returns) 

5 Holy Communion 
   
 WCCCC Service 2:00 

SS 9:00 Church 10:00 

6 7 8 

Annual Conference 
@ Omaha, NE 
  Pastor Galen  

9 

Annual Conference 
@ Omaha, NE 
  Pastor Galen 

10 

Annual Conference 
@ Omaha, NE 
   Pastor Galen 

11 

Annual Conference 
@ Omaha, NE 
  Pastor Galen 

12 
   Basket Dinner  

 

SS 9:00 Church 10:00 

13 14 15 

 

Prairie Village Bible 
Study 11:00 a.m. 

16 

  

  Adult Bible Study  
      10:00 a.m. 

17 18 

19   Father’s Day 
Adm Co Mtg following 
Church Service 

SS 9:00 Church 10:00 

20 21 22 

 

Prairie Village Bible 
Study 11:00 a.m. 

23 Bike 4ALZ to 

spend night at church 

  Adult Bible Study  
       10:00 a.m. 

24 25 

26 

 

SS 9:00 Church 10:00 

27 28 29 

 

Prairie Village Bible 
Study 11:00 a.m. 

30 

   

  Adult Bible Study 
      10:00 a.m. 

  

Sharon Springs United Methodist Church 

Pastor Galen Crippen 

520 W. 6th Ave., PO Box 339 

Sharon Springs, KS 67758 



SERVICE COMMITTEE 

(Funeral, Wedding and Church Dinners) 

Janine Baehler, Chairman 

Karli Springsteel 

Jori Daily 

Liz Sweat 

Shirley Rains 

Chris Welsh 

Jandi Hunter 

Carol Sweat 

Why Flag Day is important                  Flag day is June 14th 

America was founded as a “nation under God,” and has been looked up to by 

other nations for over two hundred years.  Unfortunately, other countries—and 

some of our own citizens—are disgruntled with America today. Even though our 

reputation ha taken some hits, we’re still a strong country with high ideals and 

proud people. 

There’s a simple way you can help show that to the world—by flying the flag.  

Every time you put a flag out, you’re saying, “I’m an American and proud of what 

this flag  

Represents.”  The flag stands for “life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness,” for 

religious freedom, and for other rights that many nations lack.  The flag repre-

sents our history and our goals for a better future for all. 

 

HEY BOY’S AND GIRLS!  IT’S TIME  

TO SIGN UP FOR CHURCH CAMP 

AT CAMP LAKESIDE!  REMEMBER, 

THE UM MEN WILL PAY FOR THE 

COST OF CAMP FOR YOU.  SO SIGN 

UP NOW FOR THAT WONDERFUL 

SUMMER EXPERIENCE! 

 

 



 

Pastor’s Page 

June 2022 

 

It is summertime already! Please have a great time whether working, swimming, fishing, 

going to the lake, or taking a vacation know that we as a church are still here and looking 

forward to your return. Stay safe and relaxed. 

Scripture reading for this month: Philipians 4:6-7 NIV  Do not be anxious about anything, 
but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to 
God.  (7)  And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your 
hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 

 

It is very important to find peace of mind and heart during these days of high stress. 
God’s love is all forgiving and loving so for us we need not stress over small things as he 
will take care of us show us the way through. 

 

Our Sunday evening showing of The Chosen moving was a great success! It is a fantastic 
movie and was very well made and puts a personality to the people from the Bible. This 
fall we will be starting Season 2, again on Sunday evening with a light dinner. If you 
have any questions about the Bible, this is a great way of looking into the answer and of 
course I will also be there to answer your questions. 

 

Have and enjoyable summer season, 

 

God’s Blessings, 

Pastor Galen 

Notice:  New hours for Sunday School and Church! 

Starting next Sunday, May 26th,  Sunday School will be 

starting at 9:00 A.M. and Church Service starting at 

10:00 A.M. 

 

June 8 thru June 11 Pastor Galen will be gone to the 

Annual Conference in Omaha, NE. 

 

June 12—Basket Dinner following the Church Service. 

June 19—Administration Council Mtg following  the 

Church  Service. 



April 27th was the date for the children’s 

choir big fishing trip!!  The annual trip was 

at the Bellamy pond.  There were some 

fish reeled in but  fun was had by all.  After 

the fishing was finished,  Hot Dogs and 

S’mores were cooked over an open fire 

and enjoyed by all.   

Everyone had a really 

grand time! 


